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19 January 2016 
Dear parents,  

Re. Year 6 residential trip 

As you know we are planning to take the year 6 pupils on a residential trip in June 2016.  

We’ve arranged for both Mrs Jatana and Mrs Sidhu to visit the centre next week.  

The purpose of their visit is to find out as much as they can about the actual trip and the accommodation. 

If there are questions that you have about the residential trip. Please note them down on the reply slip below and return 

to the school office by Friday 22nd January.   

Please note that we will be holding a meeting with all the parents to provide information about the trip. We will inform 

you of the meeting details soon. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Ms P K. Sehmi  
Headteacher 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Year 6 Residential trip 
 
Child’s Name: ___________________________________ Class: ____________________________________ 
 
Please write any information you would like to know or any questions you may have in the space provided below. 
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